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This newsletter will keep you updated with events at Wheatfields Primary and it is intended to add to the 
information you receive on a regular basis from your child(s) class teacher in the weekly ‘Learning Review’ 
and termly curriculum letters. 
 
 

PAWS news  
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Sponsored Event, to all the generous sponsors and 
those that helped run it.  We raised a massive £2300!  An excellent result. 
 
The Quiz Night at The Haywain was well attended and around £143 was raised.  The next Quiz 
Night is the Family Quiz on Thursday 22nd June 6.00pm – 8.00pm, so we look forward to seeing 
you there.   
 
The PAWs Summer Fayre is on Thursday 6th July 5-7pm, the same day as the Open Evening.  If 
anyone would like a stall please email Claire at pawscommittee@gmail.com for more details and 
the booking form.  It is £10.00 a stall.   
 

Courtyard Gardeners 
 
Chelsea Flower Show has made its way to Wheatfields in the form of our Courtyard Garden. A 
group of pupils are working hard alongside Mrs Gray-Thomas to transform one of our courtyards 
into an enjoyable place to be. They are weeding and have planted summer bedding plants. The 
plan is for pupils to spend some of their learning time or break times in this area in recognition of 
their efforts with learning. It is also lovely for me because I can enjoy the view from my office 
window! Well done and thank you to all involved.  
 
Bikes/Scooters security 
 
Please be aware that our bike and scooter shelter at the front of the school is always open. 
Recently we have had 2 bikes taken. Thankfully both bikes have been returned to their owners 
but one of the bikes was left near to the school and has been badly damaged.  There are posts 
within the shelter where bikes & scooters can be secured by using a lock. 
 
Carnival 
Wheatfields will be entering a float at Carnival this year on July 8th. Year 6 will be on the float and 
we look forward to the parade through the Town. A huge thank you to all of the parents who 
have rallied round to give their support to the project. Go Wheatfields!! 
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Football 
There was a cup game this week against Hartford Junior School. It was a tense game as at on 
point, Wheatfields were 3-0 ahead but then Hartford came back with 3 goals to level the score. 
Fortunately Wheatfields scored another 2 goals to finish the game 5-3. A tremendous result 
showing great resilience and resourcefulness! Tommy Moffat scored a hat-trick and Sam Mustill 
scored 2 goals. Well played everyone and we are through to the next round!  
 
Play Equipment 
 
The children are thoroughly enjoying the new play equipment that was funded by PAWS. The 
equipment can only be used by Wheatfields pupils (and excited staff!) and is not to be used 
before school or at the end of the school day. Thank you. 
 
Half Term Holiday Club 
All Saints Church in St Ives is running a half term holiday club from Tuesday 30th May – Friday 2nd 
June, 2-5pm. The sessions are aimed at children aged 7 – 11. If you would like to book a place, 
please email tkcstives@gmail.com  or visit www.stivesparishchurch.org.uk for more information.  
 
I hope you have an enjoyable half term break and I look forward to welcoming you back on 
Monday 5th June. 
 
Mrs Thornton 
 
We aim to give you as much notice as possible for school events. All dates can be found using the calendar on our 
school website www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk . You will also receive our Calendar of Events detailing events through 
the school year. 
Mrs Theresa Thornton, Headteacher.   
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